
 

SIC Minutes for October 24, 2017 

The Gallman SIC committee met on October 24, 2017 for their first 

meeting of the year. Those present were Lourdes Acosta, 

Christopher Dukes, Nikki Hunter, Bridgett Lyles, Julee Ringer, Ivy 

Senn, Haley Stuhr, and Debbie Moore 

·         The meeting began at 6:00pm and was held in the school’s media 

center. Mrs. Hunter welcomed everyone and introductions were made. 

·         Officer elections were made and the following will serve for the 

2017-2018 school year: 

o   Chair: Haley Stuhr 

o   Vice Chair: Bridgett Lyles 

o   Secretary: Julee Ringer 

·         The committee discussed the schedule for meetings and a date was 

added during the month of December. The committee will meet on 

December 12 at 6:00pm in addition to all other meeting dates 

previously assigned. 

·         There were no public comments made at this meeting, but members 

were advised about what we needed to be listening for in the 

community and at school. 

·         Mrs. Hunter gave a report of things that are currently happening or 

will be happening in the school over the following month. 

o   Red Ribbon Week is in full swing. 

o   It was reported that the Gator Pride Points is off to a 

wonderful start. 



 
o   Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held at the end of this 

week. 

o   CoGat Testing and ITBS testing for 2nd graders is coming up. 

o   The next club day will be on Nov. 8. 

o   The Veteran’s Day program will be held on Friday, 

November 10th at 1:30. Veterans from the community are 

invited and encouraged to attend. 

·         The next SIC meeting will be on Monday, November 20th at 6pm. 

·         There being no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 6:34. 

  

 


